
Positive Practices Committee (PPC) is comprised of state, 
regional, and county workgroups whose focus is to explore and 
expand local capacity, training, resources, cross system 
collaboration, and how to meet the needs of the local community, 
particularly for those individuals who are considered most 
challenging and those with a dual diagnosis (MH/MR).  
 
The committee’s mission is “to improve people’s lives by 
increasing local capacity to provide supports to individuals with 
mental health and behavioral challenges by promoting the guiding 
principles of positive approaches, everyday lives and the recovery 
movement through the Department of Public Welfare system 
collaboration.”  
 
PPC meetings will be held on the fourth Tuesday of every other 
month (February, April, June, August and October - there will be 
no December meeting) and hosted at various locations. 
 
These PPC meetings are open to providers of behavioral health 
and intellectual disability services. Case reviews and updates are 
always welcomed. Registration is not required. 
 


